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Ref.No.14-3/2021-PCI \3\‘\5
Circular

To,
All the Pharmacy Institutions/Colleges

Subject: Principal / institutions not reliving the faculty.

Ref:  Council’s Circular No.- 14-3/2021-PCI, Online Applications 2021-2022 DS, Online
Applications 2021-2022 AS/8312 dt.01.02.2021

Sir / Madam
This is in continuation to Council’s above cited circular dt. 01.02.2021.

In this connection, it is informed that subject cited issue was placed in 111" Central Council of
the PCI in its meeting held in 06™-7" April, 2021 which decided as under:

a) The faculty will not be normally allowed to resign or leave during the middle of academic year.

b) The institutions be provided an opportunity twice in a year to update the faculty data on the
portal.

¢) The faculty be provided an opportunity twice in a year to update their profile on the portal.
d) For this PCI portal will be opened once in March and September of each academic year.
e) The institution shall relieve the faculty within one month of resignation failing which action may

be initiated as per the Pharmacy Act, 1948 for withdrawal of approval. The Principal of the
institution shall be responsible for it.

This is for strict compliance.

Yours faithfully

NP
W) :

Registrar-cum-Secretary




